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April kicked off Spring Break and I'm sure we can agree we were 

all ready for some time off!  We want to welcome you back and 

get your families excited about the last few weeks of school. 

Hard to believe we have only 5 Mondays left before Summer 

Break!?! Last day of school is Wednesday, June 2!! So, what’s 

going on between now and then? As many of you may know we 

the current PTO Board will be transitioning to a New board for 

the 2021 – 2023 Term – We received excellent nominations and 

we are excited to announce we will be voting the New Board in 

at our next PTO Meeting on April 27th!  

Please join us at Monon Trail Elementary (Multi-Purpose Room) 

4/27/21 @ 7 pm. SAVE THE DATE – 5/18/21 Is our final PTO 

meeting before Summer Break. Join us on Tuesday, May 18, 

2020 at Monon Trail Elementary (Multi Purpose Room) @ 6:00 

pm with a PTO Mixer to follow at Wolfies (Westfield), please 

come and meet the new PTO Board as well as learn more about 

how you can get involved!  

We hope to see you there! 

Kindly,  

MTES PTO 

 

 
Email: mtespto@gmail.com   Website: MTESPTO.com    Facebook: MTES PTO 

 

 

 

 

mailto:mtespto@gmail.com


A P R I L / M A Y  2 0 2 1  
 

 

2 

 

  
Thursday April 22nd is Earth Day! We are so excited 

to share with you a fun activity that will be coming 

home with your student! In honor of Earth Day 

your student will be bringing home a packet of 

 flower, fruit or veggie seeds! 

We would love to document our MTES Students giving back on Earth Day  

Take a picture of them planting their seeds and tag/post to MTES PTO Facebook Page! 

 

Thank you for your interest in PTO we will vote the New Board in at 
the PTO Meeting on April, 27, 2021 @ 7pm.  

Below is a list of the Nominees 
 
President:    Corey Miller – Co-Chair President 

Corrie Weir – Co-Chair President 
 
Vice President:   Ashley Buhl – Co-Chair Vice President 

Kristen Gater – Co-Chair Vice President 
 
Treasurer:    Liz Duvall - Treasurer 
 
Secretary:   Sarah Aaron – Co-Chair Secretary  

Nicole Laughrey – Co-Chair Secretary 
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➢ As we wrap up the year we are excited to share that students will have a fun 

filled Field Day May 26th (Rain Day May 27th). 

o 2nd – 4th 2 HR AM timeslot – Volunteers needed MASKS ARE REQUIRED 

– look for a signup Genius COMING SOON! (Safe Visitor Check Required 

to volunteer, ) Safe Visitor English and Spanish Information  

o K – 1st 2 HR PM timeslot – Volunteers needed MASKS ARE REQUIRED 

look for a signup Genius COMING SOON!  (Safe Visitor Check Required 

to volunteer) Safe Visitor English and Spanish Information  

Call Shelli or Julie in the front office to verify (317) 867-8600 if you have a current  SVC on file. 

*Must complete SVC by May14th to allow processing times.  

➢ We would love your help with some side items, drinks, desserts –  
Click the link to help supply supplies for Field Day!  
Field Day Supplies - Click here 

 

➢ We will also celebrate our 4th Graders with the 4th Grade Send Off on May 26th 

(Rain Day May 27th) 4th Graders will enjoy a Pizza Party Lunch and Extra 

Recess with access to the Playground and music! 

 

 
May 3rd – 7th 

 
We have a fun week lined up for our teachers and staff and we need your help. 

Wednesday, May 5th we will be hosting a teacher luncheon during teacher 
appreciation week.  We will be providing City BBQ and Salad Works donated salads, 

but would love your help for some sides, drinks and dessert.  Please review the 
available slots below and click on the sign up link. Thank you! 

 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c49acaf2ba4f58-2021  

https://www.wws.k12.in.us/Page/1474#:~:text=In%20an%20effort%20to%20constantly,be%20in%20our%20school%20buildings
https://www.wws.k12.in.us/Page/1474#:~:text=In%20an%20effort%20to%20constantly,be%20in%20our%20school%20buildings
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3EUIL2HG97WKK?ref=cm_sw_em_r_un_un_BGYz87tHqqLAm
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c49acaf2ba4f58-2021
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Hey Parents, 

I know it's hard to think about school supply shopping, especially right now. I wanted 

to deliver some good news. There will be a 1st Day of School next year. That is why I 

am so excited to announce a continued partnership with 1st Day School Supplies! 

This year, 1st Day School Supplies is going to help parents and teachers get the exact 

supplies needed for next school year without the RISK of shopping at WalMart, Target 

or Staples. 

I have personally found 1st Day School Supplies to be convenient, easy and hassle 

free! Plus, they have guaranteed competitive prices on the highest quality brands 

including the germ fighting brands like Purell and Clorox. So, with all the uncertainty 

this summer will bring, why not check school supply shopping off your list. As for me 

and my family, I will have already purchased my school supplies from the comfort of 

my home! You can make your purchase right now, get started by clicking the link 

below: 

1st Day School Supply Order Link  

 

Thank you,  

Lisa Gilliatt 

MTES PTO – Committee Chair 

https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?sid=1177935&fbclid=IwAR1ZYXdZChqAs_ylVpjPYNnret_nbK48gUaWkcQVYuLfSebA96KJTlICzso


A P R I L / M A Y  2 0 2 1  
 

 

5 

 

  

SAVE THE DATE! 

 

What: Last PTO Board Meeting for 2020 – 2021 School Year 

–  

Meet the New PTO Board! 

 

Who: MTES Parents, Caregivers & Teachers  

(Due to covid restrictions childcare is not provided) 

 

When: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 @ 6pm 

Join us afterwards for a Committee Social Mixer @ Wolfies 

– Westfield (Come learn more about getting involved with 

PTO!) 

 

Where: 6pm Monon Trail Elementary (Multi Purpose Room)  

- Join us afterwards for a Committee Social and learn more 

about getting involved with PTO! 
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Ways You Can Support our School! 

Parents are so important to a school’s 

success, and the PTO is a key way that 

parents can support our 

school…through our grant program 
and staff appreciation efforts or 

volunteering at our great family events Email for more 

information: MTESPTO@gmail.com  

 

Shop Amazon using AmazonSmile  

Box Tops 

It’s so EASY Go online line to register! 

www.boxtops4education.com The first class to 

reach $500 wins a pizza party! 

Volunteer 

Sign up for Community Rewards & 

Shop at Kroger 

Register your Kroger Plus Card to Monon Trail 

Elementary School and a percent of everything you 

spend is donated to the school.  It only takes a few 

minutes and provides over $4,000 a year! 

If you want Amazon to donate to MTES 

PTO then start each shopping session at 

https://smile.amazon.com.  We earn 0.5% 

of eligible purchases when you shop.  

Email: mtespto@gmail.com   Website: MTESPTO.com    Facebook: MTES PTO Email: mtespto@gmail.com   Website: MTESPTO.com    Facebook: MTES PTO 

mailto:MTESPTO@gmail.com
http://www.boxtops4education.com/
https://smile.amazon.com/
mailto:mtespto@gmail.com
mailto:mtespto@gmail.com


 

 

PTO Board Contact Information 
President: Carrie Woodruff (317) 250-7618 

Co Vice President: Tricia Williams 

Treasurer: Sheri Faulkenberg  

Secretary: Stephanie Addington 

 


